MAY You See Flowers All Around You!



Chef Hydren – May 13 MAY STAFF ANNIVERSARIES

Mrs. Brenda - May 8th - 2 Years of Service Mrs. Chandler - May 8th - 5 Years of Service Ms. Madison - May 13th - 1 Year of Service



Registration for Summer Camp ends on May 6, 2022

2022 -2023

Pre-K Registration Is Open While space lasts, get your child registered for

the 2022-2023 Pre-K School Year. Stop by the front office to pick up your registration packet. Your spot is not guaranteed until you've completed your packet in full.



Literacy in the Sun

The Kiwi's, Sweet Potatoes, Beets, Dragon Fruits, and Blueberries Classes will be exploring Literacy in the Sun for Summer Camp. Our focus will be alphabets, phonological awareness, and reading comprehension to prepare for the

new school year.

PRE-K STP

Call our Georgia Pre-K Summer Transistion Coach, Mrs. Chandler, for more information on enrolling your child in this year's Summer Transition Program

MUFFINS FOR MOM'S

During morning drop off on May 6, 2022 we will be celebrating our mothers with Muffins and Goddies. Mom's are the best, we just want to appreciate you!

NEW POLICIE

In effort to maximize our learning time, Effective June 1, 2022 AKW's NEW Cut Off time will be 9:00 A.M. Students will not be allowed to enter the facility after 9 a.m.

PARENT ORIENTATIONS COMING SOON!